
November 1, 2024

RE: Gallup, New Mexico - Navajo Gallup Water Supply Project Reach 12.1 & 12.2
Bison Contracting, Inc. Reference Letter

To Whom it May Concern, 

I am writing to recognize Bison Contracting, Inc. for their exemplary performance as a subcontractor on 
the Navajo Gallup Water Supply Project, Reach 12.1 and 12.2.

Bison Contracting consistently delivered high-quality Controlled Low Strength Material (CLSM), totaling 
approximately 37,144 cubic yards. Their commitment to quality assurance and adherence to project 
specifications was exemplary. Additionally, they demonstrated exceptional time management skills, 
ensuring timely delivery of materials to the project site.

I am confident that Bison Contracting will continue to deliver exceptional results on future projects.

Sincerely,
 

Arie VanDerBeek 
Project Engineer
Office: (320) 253-9291 Ext. 353
Cell: (320) 241-4467
Email: Arielle.vanderbeek@sjlouis.com
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